
The City of Leeds in 

cooperation with the Alabama 

Department of Transportation 

(ALDOT), is proposing to 

improve traffic operations of 

Parkway Drive, AL-4 (US-78), 

by providing safe turning 

movements for access to several 

facilities. These facilities 

include Leeds High School, 

Leeds Primary School, the City 

of Leeds City Hall, Civic 

Center, Police Station and Fire 

Station. 

Project Description The project is approximately 0.5 mile in length.  Improvements to Parkway 

Drive will begin west of President Street and end east of Roosevelt Drive. The work to be done  

includes widening Parkway Drive from 2 lanes to 3 lanes to accommodate a center left- turn lane and 

the addition of curb and gutter.  Sidewalks will be added along the north side of Parkway Drive. Right 

of way will be required for project construction. 

SUBMIT COMMENTS                 TO: 

Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com   

Email: US78-Improvements@dot.state.al.us 

Voicemail: (205) 327-4940 (Please limit your comment to 3 minutes)  

Mail comments to: 

ALDOT, East Central Region—Birmingham Area 

ATTN: Sandra Bonner,  Environmental Manager 

PO Box 2745 

Birmingham, AL 35202-2745 

 

Comment Forms are available in 

the East Central Region ALDOT 

office. 

Due to COVID-19 precautions, 

paper comment forms are available 

by appointment only. Please call 

Sandra Bonner at (205) 581-5725 

to schedule. 

Project Location  City of Leeds 

In order to be included in the administrative record, comments must be received by November 5, 2021. 
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